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TO: The AEC 
 
RE: ABOLITION OF THE SEAT OF HIGGINS 
 
I wish to express my displeasure at the planned abolition of the seat of Higgins. At present 
the seat is within the City of Stonington boundary and should stay that way to maintain our 
local identity. 
 
I do not want to part of another Electorate which is geographically separate from where we 
llve and where we are represented so well 
 
This is a historical seat, the seat of Australia’s longest serving  Prime Ministers and should 
remain for historical purposes.  
 
Kindest regards,  
Graeme Pearson 
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